
Dear All
Join us to worship our great God this Sunday.
Notices for the coming week are listed below.

Kind regards

Allan

18th August 2019

11 am Service of worship in the Smith Museum: Rev Iain MacAskill
 5 pm  Prayer meeting at The Well
 6 pm  Rev Iain MacAskill at The Well

• You are warmly invited to join the pre-service prayer group in the Smith cafe from 10.15 
am on Sunday mornings.

• Wee Wellies will resume on 27th August at The Well 
• Men’s Group will resume 22/8/19 10:30 am at The Well
• Services next Lord's Day (25/8/19) Morning Mr John Caldwell, evening  Rev Iain MacAskill
• Ladies Bible Study 19th August at 2pm in The Well with study number 13 based on Isaiah 

42
• House groups will resume on Wed 4th September at the usual venues.
• Saturday Course begins on 14/9/19 at ETS. For more details see 

https://www.ets.ac.uk/undergraduate/non-degree-courses/saturday-course/certificate-in-
theology. Subjects this year are Revival in Scotland – Andy Longwe, Worship and 
Theology in practice – Iver Martin, Studies in the Book of Revelation – John Angus 
MacLeod

Please remember all the church activities in your prayers. 
These notices appear weekly on our website: 
www.stirlingfreechurch.co.uk 

Please visit this website to see more details of what is happening each week

https://www.ets.ac.uk/undergraduate/non-degree-courses/saturday-course/certificate-in-theology
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